
 
 

 

March 19, 2015 

 

Public Utility Commission 

Attn:  Filing Center 

550 Capitol St. NE #215 

P.O. Box 2148 

Salem, OR  97308-2148 

 

Re:  UM 1712 – CUB’s Cross-Answering Testimony 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

 

CUB has reviewed the opening testimony of Staff, the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities 

(“ICNU”), and the Sierra Club in docket UM 1712.  The opening testimony offered by each of these 

parties has not caused CUB to change its proposed ratemaking treatment in this proceeding.  Therefore, at 

this time, CUB has no additional testimony to offer in this proceeding. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bob Jenks 
Executive Director 
Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon 
610 SW Broadway, Suite 400  
Portland OR 97205  
(503) 227-1984 ph  
(503) 274-2956 fax  
bob@oregoncub.org 
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